
CABINET 

18 DECEMBER 2018 

 
AGENDA ITEM NO.4  
 
NOTIFICATION OF OTHER BUSINESS  
 
After 8 years serving the North Herts community in various positions, Chief Inspector Julie Wheatley 
has been promoted to Superintendent and will be leaving her role with us in the New Year. During 
the four years that Julie has been the North Herts Chief Inspector she has worked hard to build 
strong partnerships with the Authority and other local partners to improve community safety and 
reduce anti-social behaviour and crime and disorder.  North Herts is one of the highest performing 
Community Safety Partnerships in the county, is one of the safest places to live in Hertfordshire and 
the country and has the highest rates of victim satisfaction in the county.   
 
Cabinet therefore, 
 
RECOMMENDS TO FULL COUNCIL THAT: 
 
In accordance with paragraph 4.4.1(bb) of the Council’s Constitution Full Council recognises the 
exceptional contribution to the community made by Chief Inspector Julie Wheatley and places on 
record our sincere thanks and appreciation for her service in North Hertfordshire. 


